Development Clerk

From: Steve Butler <stevebutler4321@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 20, 2020 12:33 PM

To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: Zoning Board of Appeals CPN -19-091

Dear Zoning Board of Appeals,

We are writing to express our support for Gary & Laura Haseley’s application (CPN-19-091) for a variance to allow them
to install a spa at 3310 Fallbrook Park.

Steve and Sue Butler
3354 Fallbrook Park



